
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GLENN  MICALLEF  
MEMBER OF THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Ms Heidy Purga 
Minister of Culture of Estonia 

 

 

 

 

Dear Minister,  

 

I would like to thank you for your letter and kind words on my appointment as a member of 

the European Commission.  

I share your dedication to investing in and recognizing the positive impacts of the European 

Capitals of Culture. Positive change can be achieved if we work together. I assure you that in 

all my areas, I will work closely with all Member States. 

I look forward to our collaboration to secure the future of community activities in Europe. 

Yours faithfully, 

Glenn Micallef 

Electronically signed on 06/02/2025 10:24 (UTC+01) in accordance with Article 11 of Commission Decision (EU) 2021/2121
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